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A busy and interesting few weeks ahead to look forward to!
We have 2 Escrick Heritage Group meetings this month......
One is an evening and the other, an afternoon.

Our next meeting is Wednesday 4thMay when Louise Wickham
will be talking about the Gardens of Escrick Park Estate.
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It should be fascinating to hear how the gardens around Escrick Hall evolved over the
years. Members free, Visitors/guests £5 (including refreshments). This one is a little
more expensive for guests as our speaker is a little more expensive, but very good.

Please encourage friends and neighbours to come along.




Then on Monday 9th May during our Heritage Hub,
we will have a talk at 2.30pm... (Please note afternoon talk!)

Who’s who, What’s what & What’s next’
the History of the Naburn Hospital Site
by Judy Nicholson & Barbara King

Again it should be really interesting. Visitors £3 to include refreshments.

Also on Monday 9th May, between 1pm to 4pm at the Heritage Hub the scanner will be
available if you would like to share any photographs for the Community Archive.

Tuesday 17th May. Hoots Café.
9.30am am to 12 noon.

Absolutely everyone very welcome to come along for tea/coffee and cakes. Adults £3,
children 50p. (Free refills). Come along for tea/coffee, cake and a chat in lovely,
relaxed, airy surroundings. We look forward to seeing you. This month we are raising
money for Christian Aid and we hope to have a cake and bring and buy stall.

Platinum Jubilee display

As we mentioned previously, we are planning a display in Church of photographs
and memorabilia of past royal Jubilee’s. It is not too late if you have any
photographs of ‘Jubilees past’ which we could scan for the archive. Please do get in
touch at escrickchurch@gmail.com Thank you.

The display will be launched at our June Heritage meeting on 1st June, starting
at 7.30pm and run until 15th June.
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Looking ahead....
Heritage Open afternoon — Sunday 11th September. 12 noon until Spm.

The overall national theme is inventions and we have chosen the ‘Pipe Organ’ as the
invention we are to showcase! We are delighted that Mark Wood, who’s family created
the organ in 1925, will be with us, along with our own organist, Nigel Bellamy. They will
show us how the organ works and there will also be an opportunity to have a go at playing
the organ if you wish (under supervision). More information nearer the time, but please
do putitin your diary.

Derrick Outhwaite

And here is a copy of a postcard shared with us, by Geoffrey, of the Queen Victoria
Memorial in Sheffield. The postcard was sent in 1922 to Master D Outhwaite (Derrick) at
Railway Cottages at Escrick Station. Does anyone know anything about Derrick or the
family please?

POST CARD.
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-QUEEN VIGTORIA MEMORIAL, SHEEFIELD,
UNVEILED BY H. R. H. PRINCESS HENRY OF BATTENBERG,
: : MAY, 1908, | 7

Looking forward to seeing everyone soon
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